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Mary-Elisabeth Terhune
41 Gilman Hill Road
Lisbon, NH 03585

December 21, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

Please do not allow Northern Pass to tear through our beautiful, beloved White Mountains! So many of
us live nearby just to enjoy the nature... the undisturbed wildness of the mountains.

Responsible progress must always be balanced with conservation and everyone I know in our area feels
that this is a time to take a stand and say "no." The cost to our state is too high and the benefits too
few. Our wild mountains must be preserved for locals, for tourism, and for future generations even if
there are inconveniences to progress or business. Find another way. Not a line of steel towers stabbing
through the very heart of our New Hamphire.

Please reject this project and keep bulldozers out of our forests.

Sincerely,
Mary-Elisabeth Terhune
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